
From: V.Nichols R. Butterfield [mailto:nickyonceagain@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 2:24 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Unuestionably opposed to the proposed Northern Pass 
 
V.Nichols R. Butterfield 
47 Harvey Road 
Deerfield, NH 03037 
 
December 18, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I believe that the present plan for the Northern Pass should not be accepted. I understand the 
arguements that have been given for hydroelectric power from Canada but do feel that there are 
possible alternatives that need to be explored considering the nonmonitary costs to New Hampshire. It 
would be extremely short sighted to embrace the plan that would have such negative impact on the 
state when in the near future with effort less detrimental options can become available. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
V.Nichols R. Butterfield 
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